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Brian Garzione is serving as the Conference Vice-Chair for the 2024 NABL Institute which will take place in Chicago, IL,
April 4-5, 2024.

This year The Institute is taking on a new format with topic-based discussion forums. This breaks from the 
traditional lecture-based model of prior Institutes. According to the conference website, "These forums 
encourage active participation and involvement from all attendees and promote a sense of inclusivity and 
empowering individuals to voice their opinions, ask questions, and contribute to The Institute’s overall 
success". 
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https://www.nabl.org/engage/events/institute-2024/

